
5958 THE FAKE NEWS

 LIFE NIGHT OVERVIEW

LIKE, FOLLOW, SHARE
FOLLOWING JESUS

GOAL

The goal of Like, Follow, Share is to explore discipleship, 
emphasize that following Jesus is a choice, and help each 
teen take the next step in their walk with Him.

KEY CONCEPTS 

•	 Following Jesus is a choice, and we have to be honest 
about our current reality in order to choose His will and 
plan for our lives. 

•	 Much like our relationships with people, our relationship 
with Jesus follows a similar progression - like, follow, 
share.

•	 Being a disciple of Jesus is an invitation to an 
unmatchable friendship, and it enriches every other 
relationship in our lives and gives purpose and direction 
that takes us and others into eternal life. 

KEY TERMS:
Conversion
Disciple
Evangelization

SCRIPTURE:
Matthew 4:19-20
Matthew 28:16-20
 

CATECHISM:
142-143
541-542
905

ABOUT THIS SESSION  

This Life Night begins with a small group Gather game that 
invites the teens to choose between different combined 
Proclaims and Breaks while challenging them to make the 
choice that is best for them. The first Proclaim/Break has 
period of Adoration, a talk, and a personal reflection. The 
second Proclaim/Break has snacks, small groups, and Core 
Member testimonies. The Send gathers all of the teens back 
together for a closing prayer activity that challenges them 
to grow in discipleship and support one another on the walk 
with Jesus. 

ENVIRONMENT 

The environment for this Life Night utilizes three different 
spaces. In the main meeting space, reuse the “hard sayings 
of Jesus” posters from Jesus Is a Friend of Mine, the 
notecards with Jesus’ miracles listed on them from Pics or 
It Didn’t Happen, and the “Surfer Jesus” image from Surfer 
Jesus. Add posters with the titles of Jesus also found in 
Surfer Jesus. The environment recaps the The Fake News 
series and is used in the Send. The second and third space 
environment details can be found in their respective 
Proclaim/Break sections.
 
MEDIA SUGGESTIONS

“1 New Message,” Life Teen (Edge Support, February 2017) 

“You Make Me Brave,” Amanda Cook (You Make Me Brave: 
Live at the Civic, 2014, Bethel Music)

“Only Jesus,” Brian and Jenn Johnson (After All These 
Years, 2017, Bethel Music)

Audrey Assad: “Audrey Assad - Be Thou My Vision Official 
Video” (youtube.com)


